
 

 

Dear Parents  

In this phase of severe economic crisis due to such global natural disaster of covid 19 

pandemic, the management of the school has decided to continue with the existing 20% 

discount across the board in respect to school fees till the month following the one in which 

the school reopens in physical mode. 

 

We appeal to parent and guardian who are yet to pay the fees to immediately pay the session 

/readmission fee, tuition and other fees to enable the school to fulfill its obligations towards 

its teaching, non- teaching and support staffs as academics is continuing through virtual 

learning. You will appreciate that all teachers, non-teaching staffs and support staffs 

including transport, housekeeping and catering staffs are entirely dependent on the School. 

We being a private unaided school do not receive any grant from the Government. The school 

is totally depended on the fees collectable from its students.  

Few parents have disputed the fees being charged by the school and filed cases in this regard. 

The matters are pending before the Hon’ble High Court at Calcutta and Hon’ble Supreme 

Court of India. The school is committed to adhere to the direction and final order to be passed 

by the above courts. Students shall be entitled to refund /adjustment for any amount paid 

during the session 21-22 subject to final order by the court in this regard. 
 

We hope and believe that parents who have still not paid the school fees including 

session/readmission fee will appreciate the above facts and make payment of the same at the 

earliest to enable the school to keep itself committed to its employees and students. 

 

Thanking you  


